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Wednesday Evening 4/19 

Record for April 16, 2017 

Elder for December 24, 2017 ~ David Owen 704-9972 

Elder for December 31, 2017 ~ Larry Scott 767-1004 
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Wednesday Evening 12/20 

Record for December 17, 2017 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 

SUNDAY 

   Bible Study   

   Morning Worship 

   Evening Worship 

WEDNESDAY 

   Bible Study 

    

9:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

 

7:00 p.m. 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 

SUNDAY 

   Bible Study   

   Morning Worship 

   Evening Worship 

WEDNESDAY 

   Ladies’ Bible Class 

   Bible Study 

    

9:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

 

10:00 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Elders 

    Ted Beaver     David Owen 

    Ken Keiser     Larry Scott   
            

Ministers 

Myron Bruce, Associate  

Brandon Edwards, Youth & Family 

Jacob Hawk, Preaching 

Telephone Number: 692-0032 

Website: www.faithvillagechurch.org 

FVCC Wireless access: Jesus Saves Christians Serve 

 

Morning Sermon 

 

More than a Manger 

 

Evening Sermon 

 

The Despicable Seven 

Part 4  

 

 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 

SUNDAY 

   Bible Study   

   Morning Worship 

   Evening Worship 

WEDNESDAY 

      Bible Study 

    

       

9:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

 

7:00 p.m. 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 

 

SUNDAY 

   Morning Worship 

   

WEDNESDAY 

   Bible Study 

    

7:00 p.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

Volume 13, Number 52 Sunday, December 24, 2017  

About Our Father’s Business 

FAITHVILLAGE 
CHURCH OF CHRIST  



 

If this is your first time with us, welcome!      
Stop by the Information Center in the middle of 
the foyer to fill out a Connect Card & receive 
a gift from us as a “Thank You” for being  our 
guest today.  We’re glad you’re here. 

HOSPITALS & REHAB FACILITIES 
 

United Regional Health Care System:  
  Necia Gregg - Room 541  
Windmill Rehab – Texhoma Christian Care Center:  
  Linda Johnston - Room  1401 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 

 Men’s Devotional: Tuesday, 6:30 a.m. in the Family Center 
 The Tuesday John Orr (Tom Box) Bible study will not meet on 

December 26. The study will resume Tuesday, January  2. 
 The church office will be closed Monday, December 25, and 

Monday, January 1. 
 Ladies Bible Class will not meet December 27 or January 3; 

will resume on January 10. 
 

evening service. There WILL be classes that morning. 
 Area-wide evening service at Faith Village, January 7, 6:00 

p.m. Please bring desserts for fellowship afterwards in the Family 
Center. 

 Directories: If you have not picked your directory up yet, you 
may do so at the church office Monday through Thursday 8:00 
a.m. - 4:45 p.m. The directory will be free to those who had 
their pictures made by Lifetouch and $10.00 to those who did 
not. 

 

There is an attended nursery for babies up to 
24 months on Sunday mornings and up to 36 
months on Sunday evenings. 
 

A “cry room” is available near the nursery 
with a live feed of the services. 
 

Bible Hour is from 6:00 - 7:00 on Sunday   
during the evening worship service for 3 year 
olds up to 3rd grade. Children are to be 
picked up after Sunday evening services. 

 

For the 

l i t t l e  

Ones 
 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
 

 Bobbyeann Wilson: recovery from surgery on broken arm              
   December 21 
 Jerry Lobley (Larry Lobley’s brother): recovery from double  
    bypass heart surgery 
 Wanona Harper: strength to care for her husband, Gene 
 Jennifer Nix: healing and comfort for all her family 
 Bob Nothwang: granddaughter, Zoe, will have more testing at  
    Stanford 
 Gloria Worthen for Johnathon Bell: health issues 
  Continue to remember: Dennis Cady, Laura Lobley (Larry & Kitty    
    Lobley’s daughter) 
Remember those doing mission work: Chuck Dennis in S. Sudan; 
Home Mission - John & Susie Orr; Joel Banks in Argentina; Joshua 
Marcum in Ecuador; Paul and Janet Kee in West Africa; Raime    
Perez, Roberto Piño Idalberto Diaz, and Ricardo Ferrin in Cuba; 
Worldwide Spanish Literature Ministry 
 

Remember those in the military and their families 

 

 Exposure Youth Camp: Tuesday, December 26 -30 
 Lock-In: Sunday, December 31, 9:00 p.m. through    

Monday, January 1, 7:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder that all checks given to the church which you 
want to count on your 2017 tax return must be in the office 
or contribution on or before December 31, 2017. The law 
does not allow us to issue tax receipts for 2017 for anything         
received after December 31, 2017, even though it may be 
dated 2017. The only exception would be if we were to       
receive money in the mail postmarked on or before December 
31, 2017. (Tax receipts will be sent out for individual checks 
of $250 or more by January 31, 2018.) You may also access 
your giving statement at any time through our online database. 
Go to your profile, click financial & giving statement. 

 

 

Thanks & Gratitude 
 

~Dear brothers & sisters in Christ, We here at the Ingleside church of 

Christ want to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and thank you 

once again for your help after Hurricane Harvey! Please visit us if you 

have the chance.                     God bless, Ingleside Church of Christ 
 

~Thank you to the Ladies’ Bible Class for making a donation to      

Hospice in Toby’s (Brittany’s late father) name.  

        Seth and Brittany Hughes 
 

~Thank you for the donation to Hospice for our sister Ruth Green.     

            Sincerely, Sue Lasseter & Lois McNeely 
 

~Lois McNeely received her lovely basket from Ladies Bible Class. She 

sends greetings and thanks. She loves you all.  

        Lois, Mc Neely, Eddie & Linda Marinez 
 

~Thank you to all my brothers & sisters for the prayers, thoughts, 

cards, etc. A special thanks to the Elders and staff for the mission  

donations, help and prayers!    Love, Jen Nix  

 

Sunday, December 31,  
In the Family Center 

6:00 p.m. - 12:00 P.M.  

What to bring? A fun holiday appetizer to share, your favorite 
board game, and a friend! 
 
Contact Natalie Hawk, (903) 316-8047 or Ashley Kittle, (940)    
782-0569 for more information. 


